From: register@herbwalks.com

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Election Education Series
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:11:38 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to report it or forward the
message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I support California’s Voter’s Choice Act and Michelle Ascension’s efforts to keep Ventura County in compliance
with this act through the Election Education Seties.

Lanny Kaufer

VC resident since 1969
Property tax payer
Business license holder
Sent from my iPhone
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